Headteacher

John Galvin

Petworth CofE Primary School

South Grove, Petworth, West Sussex, GU28 0EE

Tel: 01798 342369 **Fax:** 01798 343195

E-mail: offfice@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk
Website: www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk



2nd February 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

Christ Church Streatham CE Primary School

On Wednesday 8th March we are planning to take Year 5 on a trip to London to visit the children of Christ Church Streatham Primary School. As well as visiting the school we shall be taking the children to Brixton Market.

We will be catching a train from Pulborough station at 8.54am arriving at Victoria station at 10.12am, we shall then then take a further train to Brixton arriving at 10.32am. We will be coming back to school on the 3.11pm train from Brixton, arriving in Pulborough at approximately 4.50pm. We would appreciate it if the children could be dropped off at Pulborough by 8.45am and picked up at 5.00pm. Perhaps lifts could be shared to make it easier. Please could you complete the attached slip as soon as possible so that alternative arrangements can be made if you are not able to get your child to and from Pulborough.

School uniform must be worn. As this is a full day trip all children will need to bring a packed lunch and two drinks (no glass bottles or cans please) and ensure they have coats and appropriate footwear. If your child has a hot school meal, please cancel it for this day.

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact the school. Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

Laura Sandon-Webb

Deputy Head & Class Teacher

Christ Church Streatham CE Primary Trip on the 8th March 2017

I give permission for my child......(Name) To attend Christ Church Streatham on Wednesday 8th March.

I will drop my child at Pulborough Train Station at 8.45am and I will collect my child from Pulborough Train Station at 5.00pm.

Signed......Parent/Carer......Date